
Submitter: Theodore  Thorpe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3343 

Landowners outside of city utilities require a drinking water well and we are 

responsible for the cost of installing maintaining and operating. I can not imagine that 

we should be regulated or have any additional cost related to our water use. 

Homeowners with city utilities pay for the amount of use and are not solely 

responsible for the additional costs associated with a drinking water supply. I would 

not be opposed to regulation for agriculture or industrial use that may impact small 

wells for drinking water. I oppose this matter and do not support this.  


